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Public Notice 
Proposed Deed of Variation to an Existing Planning 
Agreement 
 
Pursuant to section 93G of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 
1979 
 
You are invited to inspect the following proposed Deed of Variation between the 
Minister for Planning and Infrastructure and The Meadows Tamworth Pty Ltd in 
relation to an existing Planning Agreement associated with: 
 

Development Application [Tamworth Regional Council DA no. 0100/2011] for a 
124 Residential lot subdivision and open space at Lot 421 DP 1142037, Hills 
Plain, Tamworth). 
 

The objective of the Deed of Variation is to vary the Planning Agreement between the 
parties to amend the required contribution to $667 for each residential lot which is 
paid before 30 June 2011.  
 
A copy of the Deed of Variation, explanatory note and existing Planning Agreement, 
prepared in accordance with section 93F of the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Act 1979, is available for viewing from 27 May 2011 to 24 June 2011, 
during normal opening hours, at the following Department of Planning and 
Infrastructure offices: 
 
Head Office Information Centre 
Ground level, 23-33 Bridge Street, Sydney 
Monday-Friday, 9 am to 5 pm. 
 
Northern Region Office 
Noel Park House 
Level 3, 155 Marius Street, Tamworth 
Monday-Friday 9 am to 5 pm. 
 
The Deed of Variation, explanatory note and existing Planning Agreement will also 
be available for viewing online during the same period at: 
 
www.planning.nsw.gov.au/onexhibition 
 


